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Class News Monday 12th October 2020 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths this week we are continuing with multiplication 

and division, in particular multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 

1000.  The children will have a short test this week. 

English – Having completed a piece of writing earlier this week we 

are continuing to revise: nouns, adverbs, adjectives and verbs.  There 

will be a short English test this week, focusing on reading 

comprehension.   

Spellings:  
1. here 

2. hear 

3. heel 

4. heal 

5. he’ll 

6. knot 

7. not 

8. often 

9. opposite 

10. ordinary 

 

Foundation  

Having come a very respectable second in Event 1 of the Virtual 

School Games, we are now focusing on Event 2.  The first event 

involved football skills, whilst the second event involves throwing 

skills and speed.  In Geography we will talk about Windsor and share 

our knowledge of the local area.  If you have memories of Windsor, 

as a child, please talk to your child about this.  Hopefully we can 

share some of these memories in the lesson.   
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Homework 

I have logged onto abacus with each child and talked about the 

homework.  All children will have checked that their password works 

and been shown their maths homework and bugclub book.  I have 

shown the children their on-line books and listened to them all read, 

to check their level.  Bugclub is a good reading resource but I am still 

learning how to get the most out of it.  I have asked all children to 

speak to me if they find that they cannot access bugclub, if the book 

is too easy or tricky, or if they find that they don’t have a book on-

line.  I am grateful for your support with this.   

Thank you 

Thank you for supporting the Harvest Festival; it’s appreciated. 

Mrs Helen Dewar 

 

 

 

 


